£ Baltimore

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President dnd

DATE: April 5, 2017

SUBIJECT: City Council Bill No. 17-0040
City Streets - Closing — Beds of 2 10-Foot Alleys Bounded by West 27'"
Street, Fox Street, West 28" Street, and Remington Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 17-
0040, City Streets — Closing - Beds of Two (2) 10 Foot Alleys Bounded by West 27" Street, Fox
Street, West 28" Street, and Remington Avenue. The legislation is necessary for the
development of the Miller’s Square row house redevelopment project.

BDC supports Council Bill 17-0040 and respectfully requests favorable consideration of this Bill.

cc: Kyron Banks

sandra.blake/ccbill17/17-0040
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